Town of Swampscott
Board of Health

Minutes January 3, 2018

On January 3,20198 the Board of Health held its posted meeting in the Swampscott Town Hall 1st Floor
Conference Room, beginning at 6:06 pm. Attending this meeting was Marianne Hartmann, Chairman,
Emily Ciley, Allison Oxton was unable to attend, and Jeff Vaughan, Director of Health. Motion to accept
the minutes to the meeting from November were accepted.

Due to the absence of full board, the discussion of pet waste was tabled to the next meeting.

- The Healthy Safe and Help Incentive Program is still being researched with the Ethics Commission.
OLD BUSINESS

Plans for school building improvement are moving forward

HEALTH DIRECTOR

The recycling calendars will be out soon, with the tax bills.
The trash over-run stickers are being sold out of the clerk’s office.
Health Dept is running low on flu shots.

BGood will be opening very soon.

NEW BUSINESS
The City of Salem has a newly effective ordinance against the use of plastic bags at retail establishments

Voice Mail
It was agreed that the next scheduled meeting would be Wednesday February 6, 2018.

Meeting adjourned at 6:59

Respectfully submitted

Linda L. Paster-



